
Dear Joint Special Committee on Coronavirus Response:  

I have been hearing from elected officials, leaders and constituents in my district about their concerns 
and ideas for getting through this COVID-19 crisis.   

One request is to consider a moratorium on legal constraints for minimum building enterprise funds for 
a limited time. Example: for a year or length of the state declared emergency. ORS 455.210(C) 

This is just one example of statutes we need to consider changing during this Emergency. I will be 
following with other ideas but this one allows our local communities to help with important business 
and community relief in vital areas. 

Sincerely, 

Representative Susan McLain 

House District 29: Hillsboro, Cornelius, Forest Grove 

 


